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Welcome,

to the 7th edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep customers and suppliers informed about 
major changes and developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO fields. 

We are very happy to inform you about our new home with a state of the art production facility 
and enough space to accommodate our planned growth under one roof. This will further improve 
our quality and on time performance to support your projects.
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Best regards,
your AMES Team
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AMES

New AMES Group head office as of September 2012 

We wish you a 

Merry Christmas and  

a successful New Year!


